
Dear Room 4 Families: 

We are happy to have you all 
back after Winter Break as we 
are excited to begin another 
great year! Thank you all for 
attending our Zoom Holiday 
Performance! I hope you  
enjoyed it as much as I did! All 
of the children were very 
excited to see their parents, 
grandparents, aunts and uncles. 
:) January we will get back 
into our non-holiday routines 
as we continue to work with 
all the areas of our Montessori 
classroom. We are also excited 
to welcome two new students 
to our classroom this month.  

Miss Krystle & Miss Kimber  

Fridays the Kindergarteners have Music and P.E., please have a 

pair of appropriate shoes to wear.  

• January 4 - 5: Winter camp 

• January 15: Spirit day (Pajama day)  

• January 18: School Closed for holiday  
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

This month we 
will be 
studying:  

• Antartica 
and the 
animals of 
Antartica 

• January Calendar 

• Parts of a snow person 

• Lifecycle of a penguin, as well as 
various species of penguins.  

I am putting money and fractions out 
on the Mathematics shelves and will 
be starting “puzzle” (sight) words with 
the Kindergarteners. We will also be 
studying the artist: Vincent Van Gogh 
and the works and life of Martin 
Luther King, Jr. and explore the 
wonderful example he was.  


